
17 Things to do this Weekend
(Nov 21- Nov 23)
After a bitter Friday morning with temperatures as low as 18
degrees, we’ll spend the rest of the weekend warming up. By
Sunday afternoon we’ll have reached a balmy 51 degrees! The
sun will be out through most of the weekend, and there won’t
be any snow or rain. Cool weather is here to stay, so wipe the
dust off of those Winter coats, thermals and stocking hats.

As always, click on the title for more or detailed information
on the event. Most of the events were pulled from our event
calendar where you can find hundreds of local area events each
month. The event calendar is FREE, so if you are a local
business, and not taking advantage of FREE publicity, shame on
you! Are you a local business and want to sponsor this high
traffic, weekend guide? Contact info@newbedfordguide.com for
more details. Have an event to add? Check out our tutorial.
For more info, you can click on each title. Know of another
event this weekend? Post a reply!

Friday, November 21st
Edaville: XMas Festival of Lights & Polar Express Train Ride
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(Military Appreciation Weekend) (2:00pm-9:00pm)
Edaville’s Christmas Festival of Lights is arguably the most-
loved festival of its kind, having earned generations of loyal
fans. Passengers relax comfortably in warm and dry coaches
while riding through a spectacular holiday setting featuring
an explosion of lights. Kids of all ages will enjoy an array
of vintage amusement rides and a visit with Santa in one of
our indoor play areas. Stay for a delicious full meal or enjoy
seasonal treats while roaming our sprawling and beautifully
decorated grounds featuring thousands of Christmas displays.

Polar Express is inspired by the run-away hit movie! This
holiday favorite comes to life as you and your family take a
ride on THE POLAR EXPRESS™ Train Ride. Set to the sounds of
the motion picture soundtrack, families are sure to enjoy
their trip to the North Pole, complete with hot chocolate and
cookies served on board the train. Passengers will then be
entertained by a reading of THE POLAR EXPRESS. Upon arrival at
the North Pole, Santa will greet the children and each child
will receive their own sleigh bell, just like in the movie, to
those who BELIEVE.

Have  fun
painting  “Cabin
In The Woods” at
Painting  w/  a
Splash!

“You’re a Good Man, Charlie Brown” Musical (For Alzheimer’s)
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(6:30pm)
ONE Theater Group is proud to announce its upcoming production
of “You’re a Good Man, Charlie Brown.” The show is fun and
entertaining for all ages, but it also serves a very important
purpose  –  all  of  the  proceeds  will  be  donated  to  the
Alzheimer’s Association. The show is being produced by ONE
Theater Group, a newly formed company in Fairhaven with a
vision of combining theater and philanthropy. For more info
click on event title.

Painting with a Splash: Birch Tree & Cheers (7:00pm)
Welcome to Painting with a Splash Where you are the artist!
Painting with a Splash is the newest addition to Historic
Whaling City Downtown New Bedford. Bringing you an experience
of art as entertainment. Add a little wine (BYOB) that will
surely  tap  into  your  creative  side.  With  step  by  step
instruction and a little music, you and your friends will
create the evenings featured painting with a splash of your
own uniqueness. NO EXPERIENCE NECESSARY! Just a desire to have
fun.

Saturday, November 22nd
Silverbrook ACUSHNET Country Store – Holiday pies, cakes and
cookies (9:00am-4:00pm)
Thinking of the holidays and don’t want to bake? Let the
Pereira Bread Co. (a tasty little division of Silverbrook
Farm) do the baking for you by ordering one of our famous
pies, cakes and cookies. Pick up date is Wednesday, November
26th from 12:00-6:00pm. To order call 774-263-8850 or email
thesilverbrookfarm@gmail.com! Silverbrook Country Store also
has a wonderful and unique line of crafts including their
popular  candle/potpourri  items  and  a  great  selection  of
handmade  Amish  items  that  truly  make  great  gifts  for  any
occasion.
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Gingerbread House Demonstration & Class (9:30am)
If  you  have  always  wanted  to  learn  how  to  construct  a
gingerbread house or if you are looking to take your baking
and decorating skills to the next level, you will have the
opportunity to do so at the Rotch-Jones-Duff House and Garden
Museum during the Gingerbread House Demonstration. In this 1.5
hour class, Katherine Mullins will construct a house, sleigh
and Santa as well as demonstrate techniques using royal icing
and chocolate for “gluing.” Take home a booklet with dough,
icing and cookie recipes and an assortment of patterns.

Great  music  and
comedy  while
helping  a  cause!

New Bedford Open Studios (10:00am-5:00 pm)
Celebrating 10 years with a weekend of arts, food and giving!
Helen Granger will be one of the artists taking part. Events
taking  place  at  Hatch  Street  Studios,  88  Hatch  St.  and
Ropeworks,  123  Sawyer  St.  For  information  visit
www.newbedfordopenstudios.org.  Hatch  Street  Studios  and
Ropeworks.

It’s Beginning to Look A Lot Like Christmas at the Newport
Mansions (10:00am-5:00 pm)
The glitter of gold and the sparkle of silver will dazzle you
as you tour three magnificent mansions decked out in Yuletide
finery. Music, tours, and spectacular decorations highlight
the celebration of Christmas at the Newport Mansions. For more
information, click on event title.
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Edaville: XMas Festival of Lights & Polar Express Train Ride
(Military Appreciation Weekend) (2:00pm-9:00pm)
Edaville’s Christmas Festival of Lights is arguably the most-
loved festival of its kind, having earned generations of loyal
fans. Passengers relax comfortably in warm and dry coaches
while riding through a spectacular holiday setting featuring
an explosion of lights. Kids of all ages will enjoy an array
of vintage amusement rides and a visit with Santa in one of
our indoor play areas. Stay for a delicious full meal or enjoy
seasonal treats while roaming our sprawling and beautifully
decorated grounds featuring thousands of Christmas displays.

Polar Express is inspired by the run-away hit movie! This
holiday favorite comes to life as you and your family take a
ride on THE POLAR EXPRESS™ Train Ride. Set to the sounds of
the motion picture soundtrack, families are sure to enjoy
their trip to the North Pole, complete with hot chocolate and
cookies served on board the train. Passengers will then be
entertained by a reading of THE POLAR EXPRESS. Upon arrival at
the North Pole, Santa will greet the children and each child
will receive their own sleigh bell, just like in the movie, to
those who BELIEVE.

Painting with a Splash: Dragonfly (15+) & 3 Glasses of Wine
(3:00pm & 7:00pm)
Welcome to Painting with a Splash Where you are the artist!
Painting with a Splash is the newest addition to Historic
Whaling City Downtown New Bedford. Bringing you an experience
of art as entertainment. Add a little wine (BYOB) that will
surely  tap  into  your  creative  side.  With  step  by  step
instruction and a little music, you and your friends will
create the evenings featured painting with a splash of your
own uniqueness. NO EXPERIENCE NECESSARY! Just a desire to have
fun.

“You’re a Good Man, Charlie Brown” Musical (For Alzheimer’s)
(6:30pm)
ONE Theater Group is proud to announce its upcoming production
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of “You’re a Good Man, Charlie Brown.” The show is fun and
entertaining for all ages, but it also serves a very important
purpose  –  all  of  the  proceeds  will  be  donated  to  the
Alzheimer’s Association. The show is being produced by ONE
Theater Group, a newly formed company in Fairhaven with a
vision of combining theater and philanthropy. For more info
click on event title.

Bon Jovi Tribute Band and Comedian Pete Costello (7:30pm)
Still a fan of Bon Jovi? How about some laughs? Comedy and
music  join  forces  at  the  Skyroom  to  raise  money  for  the
Dartmouth School Music Association National Champion Marching
Band and Indoor Team. National act, Bon Jovi tribute band
“Living  On  A  Bad  Name”  will  headline  with  special  guest,
Boston  comedian  Pete  Costello.  651  Orchard  Street,  New
Bedford. Email: mjbcacabral@gmail.com.

Sunday, November 23rd
Lebanese  food  Festival  &  Craft  Fair  (Fall  River)
(9:00am-4:00pm)
Come and enjoy home made Lebanese foods and pastries. Eat in
or  take  out  available.  Shop  our  local  crafters  for  that
special holiday gift. We have a limited number of name brand
coats (irregulars) for sale at great prices. Come and enjoy
Lebanese  hospitality.  Email:  terrygalib@comcast.net.  St.
Anthony of the Desert 300 No. Eastern Ave. Fall River.

Silverbrook ACUSHNET Country Store – Holiday pies, cakes and
cookies (9:00am-4:00pm)
Thinking of the holidays and don’t want to bake? Let the
Pereira Bread Co. (a tasty little division of Silverbrook
Farm) do the baking for you by ordering one of our famous
pies, cakes and cookies. Pick up date is Wednesday, November
26th from 12:00-6:00pm. To order call 774-263-8850 or email
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thesilverbrookfarm@gmail.com! Silverbrook Country Store also
has a wonderful and unique line of crafts including their
popular  candle/potpourri  items  and  a  great  selection  of
handmade  Amish  items  that  truly  make  great  gifts  for  any
occasion.

It’s Beginning to Look A Lot Like Christmas at the Newport
Mansions (10:00am-5:00 pm)
The glitter of gold and the sparkle of silver will dazzle you
as you tour three magnificent mansions decked out in Yuletide
finery. Music, tours, and spectacular decorations highlight
the celebration of Christmas at the Newport Mansions. For more
information, click on event title.

Polar  Express  Ride
(and XMas Festival of
Lights)  during
Military  Appreciation
Weekend!

Painting with a Splash: SSunset Moon & Cabin In The Woods
(11:00am & 6:00pm)
Welcome to Painting with a Splash Where you are the artist!
Painting with a Splash is the newest addition to Historic
Whaling City Downtown New Bedford. Bringing you an experience
of art as entertainment. Add a little wine (BYOB) that will
surely  tap  into  your  creative  side.  With  step  by  step
instruction and a little music, you and your friends will
create the evenings featured painting with a splash of your
own uniqueness. NO EXPERIENCE NECESSARY! Just a desire to have
fun.
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New Bedford Open Studios (11:00am-5:00 pm)
Celebrating 10 years with a weekend of arts, food and giving.
Helen Granger will be one of the artists taking part. Events
taking  place  at  Hatch  Street  Studios,  88  Hatch  St.  and
Ropeworks,  123  Sawyer  St.  For  information  visit
www.newbedfordopenstudios.org.  Hatch  Street  Studios  and
Ropeworks.

Edaville: XMas Festival of Lights & Polar Express Train Ride
(Military Appreciation Weekend) (2:00pm-9:00pm)
Edaville’s Christmas Festival of Lights is arguably the most-
loved festival of its kind, having earned generations of loyal
fans. Passengers relax comfortably in warm and dry coaches
while riding through a spectacular holiday setting featuring
an explosion of lights. Kids of all ages will enjoy an array
of vintage amusement rides and a visit with Santa in one of
our indoor play areas. Stay for a delicious full meal or enjoy
seasonal treats while roaming our sprawling and beautifully
decorated grounds featuring thousands of Christmas displays.

Polar Express is inspired by the run-away hit movie! This
holiday favorite comes to life as you and your family take a
ride on THE POLAR EXPRESS™ Train Ride. Set to the sounds of
the motion picture soundtrack, families are sure to enjoy
their trip to the North Pole, complete with hot chocolate and
cookies served on board the train. Passengers will then be
entertained by a reading of THE POLAR EXPRESS. Upon arrival at
the North Pole, Santa will greet the children and each child
will receive their own sleigh bell, just like in the movie, to
those who BELIEVE.

Want  to  sponsor  this  weekend  guide?  Contact
info@newbedfordguide.com  for  more  details.
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